
 

 

June 14, 2024 

 

FANCL Corporation 

TSE Prime Market: 4921 

 

Notice regarding Reports in the Media 

 

Yokohama, June 14, 2024―Some media reported on a tender offer for common shares of FANCL 

Corporation by Kirin Holdings Company, Limited, but please note that this is not announced by the 

Company. 

 

It is true that the Company is considering this transaction and it will be discussed at the Board of 

Directors meeting to be held today, and in case any decisions are made, we will announce them in a 

timely manner. 

 

***ENDS*** 

 

For further information please contact: 

Investor Relations Department  

Tel. +81 45 226-1470 

Email: 4921ir@fancl.co.jp 

 


